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CIB Endorsed Student Chapters 

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University CIB Endorsed Student 

Chapter Research Reports on a Busy Year 

 

 
The Hong Kong Polytechnic University CIB–endorsed 
Student Chapter has produced its 2009/10 newsletter 
(see here). 
 
The Chapter newsletter reports on a busy year with 
numerous activities organized by the students and 
staff who support the Chapter. These include: 

• a visit by members of the chapter to the 
Universiti Teknologi Shah Alam, Malaysia 

• Research Gatherings at which students share 
research experience with each other 

• Exchange Seminar with the Shenzhen 
University 

• Best Final Year Dissertation 
• Career talks 
• Workshops 
• CIB Promotion 

 
The newsletter is copiously illustrated and provides an 
insight into the activities and innovations of a Chapter 
that obviously works well in providing its members 

with a stimulating programme of activities. In 
particular it is clear that the Chapter places emphasis 
on the value of research and researchers, and the 
importance of applying research results in the 
education programme. 
 
The CIB Guidelines for CIB Student Chapters have 
always emphasised that one of the main purposes of 
such Chapters is to bring able students, supporting 
staff and researchers together, so that the next 
generation of researchers is exposed to the exciting 
range of vital research that is being done, especially by 
members of CIB Commissions and Task Groups.  
 
This is a collaborative activity, which the students and 
staff of Hong Kong Polytechnic University CIB Student 
Chapter have obviously sought to pursue. 
 
 
 
 

http://heyblom.websites.xs4all.nl/website/newsletter/1005/hkpolyu_newsl.pdf
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Contacts 
 
The Student Chapter President for 
2010/11 is Lisa Tao Li 
08901195r@polyu.edu.hk 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Prof. Wong bskwwong@polyu.edu.hk 
acts as the Chapter’s Staff Advisor. He 
is also the Chair of the CIB Board’s 
SCC - Student Chapter Committee. 
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